
The Lake and Peninsula School District  

Regular Local School Advisory Committee 

Date: December 11, 2018 

Location: Chignik Lagoon 
1. Call to Order 

LSAC President, Jolene Peterson called the regular meeting of Chignik Lagoon LSAC 
to order, at 4:30PM at the Chignik Lagoon School in Chignik Lagoon, Alaska. 
 
2. Roll Call of LSAC Members 
President, Jolene Peterson, Vice President: Rhonda Gregorio, Secretary: Samantha 
Jones, Members: Christine Anderson, Harolyn Bumpus (absent), Alternate Member: 
Sean Carr (absent) 
 
3. Introduction of Staff, Students, and Visitors 
Sara Erickson, Nancy Anderson 
 
4. Approval of Agenda 
A. MOTION: Moved by: Rhonda, Seconded by: Christina 
 
5. Previous Minutes 
A.  MOTION: Moved by: Christina, Seconded by: Rhonda 
 
6. New Business 
A. Student Government: DISCUSSION: A store order was placed last week.  The 
Custom Ink Fundraiser fell through, there weren’t enough sweatshirts ordered, all of 
the money was returned to the people who preordered. T-Shirts and sweatshirts are 
generally better for fundraisers, as there is a minimum of 30 to place an order, 
coffee mugs are 50 for a minimum order. Chris suggested a Spirit week after winter 
break. The kids will choose the themes for the days. Samantha suggested that we do 
a potluck and possibly do a reward for the most spirited. We could advertise it to the 
community details will follow. The school store is making money; the 
teachers/student government advisors feel that it is best to ease up on the 
fundraisers this year because of our disaster salmon season.  
 
B. Other: DISCUSSION: Jolene said that the JOM order was placed, a lot of the items 
came in damaged. Jolene resent the items and is waiting for them to come back in 
the mail. 
 
7. Future Agenda Items:  
A.  Next Meeting: January 23, 2018 @ 4:00pm 
B. Fundraiser Ideas 
 
 
 



8. Adjournment 
Moved by:  Jolene Petersen Seconded by: Samantha Jones, to adjourn at 4:44 pm. 
DISCUSSION: NONE VOTE: Approved 
 

PASSED AND APPROVED THIS 11th Day of December 2018 
BY THE CHIGNIK LAGOON LOCAL SCHOOL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


